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On 26 June 2024, the Report on the Review of Administration and Expenditure No.21 (2021-
22) - Australian Intelligence Agencies was tabled by the Parliamentary Joint Committee on 
Intelligence and Security and made one recommendation. 

 

Recommendation 1 

The Committee recommends that the Australian Signals Directorate provide an update on 
the progress of the REDSPICE program to the Parliamentary Joint Committee on 
Intelligence and Security twice per year until the program concludes. 

 

The Government accepts this recommendation. 
 

The Government will provide an update on the progress of the REDSPICE program twice per 
year until the program concludes. This will comprise an update provided as part of the 
annual Administration and Expenditure submission to the Parliamentary Joint Committee on 
Intelligence and Security and a supplementary update provided to the Committee six 
months later.  
 


